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Dear Parent/Carer & Student, 

 

Year 11 Exam Results 

It was lovely to see so many of our Year 11 students at Prom. It was a thoroughly enjoyable evening for both 

students and staff who attended.  

Thursday 24th August 9:15am to 10:30am 

Students will be able to collect their GCSE results in person on the morning of Thursday 24th August. The 

collection area will be set up in the sports hall. Students should enter the school site either through the front 

pedestrian gate and walk round to the sports hall through the Year 11 area. Alternatively, if they are being 

dropped off by a parent, parking will be available at the back of school. 

Collection time 9:15am to 10:30am in the Sports Hall. 

Our career advisor Cheryl McCarthy will be onsite should students want to meet with her once they have 

received their results.  

Every student needs to speak to Mrs Rees before leaving the sports hall, to confirm their intention for post 16. 

This is because we are required to track the education paths of our students for three years after they leave 

us. I would also add to please contact the school in the future if a Post16 place has fallen through, we will do 

want we can to support them into finding a new place. 

Students who are unable to collect their results in person can pre-arrange for a named person to collect on 

their behalf. This requires a signed letter from the student, or an email from their school email account 

naming the person who will collect on their behalf. Please email hstockwell@kibworth-tmet.uk in advance of 

results day wherever possible. 

Any results not collected on Thursday 24th August will be sent to the student by post or email. 

We wish you a restful summer.  

Yours sincerely,  

 
Helen Stockwell 

Vice Principal 
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